
From: Linda Clements  
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 7:24 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Development at Rousseau and Wilson 
 
I am concerned about this moving forward. As a resident of ##.I can tell you I already have difficulty 
turning onto Rousseau from Academy and vice versa. This is due to heavy traffic flow. 
I know there have been waste water problems already and this development will only increase this. 
When a retirement home is built you would like to think the location has easy access to grocery stores, 
coffee shops and restaurants. For an elderly person walking there is nothing! 
Sincerely; 
Linda Clements 
Sent from my iPhone 
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